
Report of LCDC and LAG Meeting 

Local Community Development Committee. 

Local Action Group. 

Carricklawn 

27th March 2017. 

Hi All. Today was my first meeting as the Social Inclusion rep from the PPN to the LCDC. I attended 

with my colleague Ann Shannon who is also a Social Inclusion rep from the PPN. It was quiet an 

intense meeting lasting from 100.00 am till 12.45 approx. As this meeting involved both the LCDC 

and LAG, many topics were up for discussion. One of the most important issues was that if any group 

or organisation is applying for Leader Funding, then the deadline for Expression of Interests or 

Applications are vital to eligibility. If it says its 5.30pm on Friday, then its 5.30pm on Friday.  

   Two very good presentations were given on Mental Health. Information 

about an upcoming small grant scheme was discussed and details will be issued by the PPN when 

ready. Many reports were read to the members present and once more I cannot stress enough, if 

you are applying for any funding of any kind, make sure your application is in on time. 


